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Faction Athletic Carnival – Friday 9 September 
A copy of the program of events is available from the office and attached with this Newsflash. We look forward 
to seeing lots of supporters at the carnival to cheer on all the competitors and create a great atmosphere.  
  
BBK’s  
Invited students will attend the BBK party on Wednesday 14 September. 
 

Room 5 Assembly 
Our next assembly will be held on Friday 16 September and hosted by Miss Bunter’s Year 3 students. All 
welcome to attend. 
 
School Social 
The ‘School Social’ is taking place on Tuesday 13 September at St Brigid’s Gymnasium from 6.30pm – 8.00pm. 
Students in Pre Primary to Year 5 who have paid for dance lessons during this term are invited to come along 
and show off their dance skills. The ‘Social’ will be run by Footsteps Dance School. Students will sit in their 
class groups for the evening and will get up at different times to show us the dances they have learnt during the 
term. The Year 6 parents and students will be selling drinks and snacks throughout the night to raise money for 
their end of year gift to the school. We look forward to seeing lots of parents and grandparents at this very 
enjoyable, social event. 

  
Regards, 
 
Simon Docherty 
Deputy Principal  

 
 

P & C  
 
Tea and Coffee Stall 
The P&C will be holding a fundraising tea, coffee and food stall during the sports day this 
Friday September 9th, 2016. 
We are asking for donations of sweet and savoury items, and especially the popular hot 
and ‘lunch’ foods that will be served during the lunch break (we have a food warmer). 
If you are able to contribute you can drop the food off at the junior block wet area the 
morning of the carnival.   
 
Toy Catalogues 
Please return all toy catalogue orders to the office by this Friday 9 September. 
 
Kalamunda History Village Open Day – Help Required 
Attached with this Newsflash is information on a fundraising event at the Kalamunda History Village being run 
by the P & C. Please take the time to read this and offer your help wherever possible. 
 

  
  

 

 


